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DADS COMMITTEE
Morning Greeting Wave-In 

Friday, September 17 - 7:15-7:45 a.m.
Calling all Dads, Grandpas, Uncles, Guardians, 
and all special people at morning drop off. 

The plan is to stand on the sides of the walking 
paths, out by the buses, and near carpool and wave 
to the kiddos as they enter into school that day. It 
is a simple gesture but just having a presence with 
a warm smile will make the kids’ day! Please keep in 
mind safe distances. Carpooling is appreciated. Due 
to limited parking in the front lot and the inability to 
park in the back lot or in the driveway, we suggest 

parking in the neighborhoods and walking over.
 

Dads Committee Social 
Danny Boy Beer Works

12702 Meeting House Rd.

Thursday, September 23, 6:30 p.m.

Questions? Contact Jason Spriggs at  
spriggs@reagan.com or Christian “Papi” Lopez at 

lopezca17@yahoo.com

ORDER YOUR SPIRIT WEAR!
There’s still time to order spirit wear! You 
have until Sept. 6 to visit claycenter2021.
itemorder.com and order school shirts. A 
portion of each purchase goes back to 
CCE PTO to fund things like classroom 

enrichment and Family Fun Nights. 

DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER 6
claycenter2021.itemorder.com

DON’T MISS OUT - SIGN UP FOR 
MEMBERSHIP TOOLKIT!

Sign up for the CCE Membership 
Toolkit (our parent directory) to make 
sure you receive emails about special 
events in your Comet’s class from their 

room parent, and to connect with 
other families in your Comet’s class! 

Sign up at: 
ccepto.membershiptoolkit.com

SEPTEMBER 3, 2021

BEACH DAY
Wednesday, Sept. 8

Come Back from Labor Day in  
your Beach Gear! 

 
Announcing our next fundraiser  

milestone! Thank you to all the families  
who have donated! 

Dress in your sunglasses, beach hat, Hawaiian 
shirt, shorts, sundress, sandals (if you don’t 

have P.E.) and leis. No swimsuits, please.
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TAILGATE POSTPONED
Tailgate Night on September 
10 has been postponed due 

to construction. 

STARTUP DONATION CAMPAIGN 

The CCE PTO needs YOUR help in making special 
events and supplies happen for our Comets! We’ve 

kicked off our PTO Startup Donation Campaign,  
where 100% of the dollars donated go directly  

back to the school. 

This campaign ensures that we can provide things like 
classroom enrichment, field trip opportunities, and 

family fun nights to our entire school, without having 
our students do things like door-to-door sales. 

Please consider donating today – every dollar counts, 
and we are nearly to our goal of $20,000! Suggested 
donation amounts are $75 per student or $150 per 

family, but any amount is greatly appreciated. 

paypal.me/claycenterpto

CAMPAIGN ENDS SEPTEMBER 12!

$20,000 Surprise!

$17,000 Beach Day
*WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 8*

$5,000

$10,000 Pajama Day
*MONDAY, AUGUST 30*

$13,000 Wear a Hat Day
*TUESDAY, AUGUST 31*

STAY CONNECTED

EMAIL: ClayCenterPTO@gmail.com 

DONATE: paypal.me/claycenterpto

WEBSITE: www.claycenterpto.com 

FACEBOOK: ClayCenterElementaryPTO

INSTAGRAM: @ClayCenterPTO

TWITTER: @ClayCenterPTO

JOIN THE CCE PTO! 

Get involved at CCE and help make this the best year 
ever for our Comets! 

Email claycenterpto@gmail.com for more info. 

DINE TO DONATE
BLAZE PIZZA

Friday, September 10
All day!

Great for pizza night!
Must show flyer on paper 

or phone.

See attached flyer for 
more details!
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Download Our  
Mobile App! 

Clay Center Elementary PTO 

1026A 

Friday, September 10, 2021 

12:00 pm – 9:00 pm 
 
12697 N. Pennsylvania Street, Carmel 
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